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March 30, 2018

Dear Khadayata Members,

On behalf of entire Khadayata Samaj of Chicago, | want to wish you all a
wonderful and prosperous 2018! This is first time we are meeting
virtually after the amazing Mahotsav event last year on Saturday, Nov 18,
2017. We received many compliments for successful 2017. None of the
events would be complete without your attendance and enthusiasm.
Thank you and please continue to provide your feedback regularly.

The first board of director’s meeting was held March 12, 2018 to plan the
dates and venue for our three events in 2018 and organize committees
for each event. We encourage active participation from all of you. Anyone
interested to join the committees can contact me or any board member.

Below are tentative SAVE THE DATES in 2018

Picnic - Sunday July 15, 2018, or Sunday July 22, 2018 - Exact date and
Place to be announced in the next newsletter

Garaba - Saturday, September 29 2018 at Manav Seva Mandir
Mahotsav- Sunday Nov 18, 2018, Place to be announced

Khadayata Samaj of Chicago was able to receive $2,500 donation via
Corporate Grant due to great effort by our president Kirti Parikh.
Khadayata Samaj is a not-for-profit organization. If your corporation
offers donation match program, please contact us for info you need.

Looking forward to another great year serving our Samaj!
Kirti Parikh, President



